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Friends, 
  
Yesterday, as I’m sure you’ve heard, the Supreme Court blocked the Biden 
administration’s unconstitutional Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) 
vaccine mandate for employers across the country in a 6-3 ruling. 
  
TWEET: Freedom prevails 
  
The Court’s decision is undoubtedly a massive win for freedom. Employers across the 
country were facing heavy fines based solely on their employees’ private health 
decisions. Make no mistake, this mandate threatened an estimated 84 million 
Americans’ livelihoods.   
  
It’s none of Biden’s business whether you are vaccinated or not. The same goes for 
unelected bureaucrats in Washington. But that goes to the heart of this entire issue -- 
OSHA employees are not elected lawmakers. They subverted Congress’ will and 
essentially wrote their own laws. Conveniently, no Democrat had to put their name on 
such an unamerican law. 
  
MORE: Biden’s mandate was always unconstitutional 
  
This decision is a win for freedom and a giant step toward restoring our liberties. But it 
was also a massive loss for President Biden’s agenda. 
  
Biden spent months trying to bully businesses into obeying his mandates, and 
apparently, he still hasn’t given up. It speaks to the divisiveness of his entire agenda. 
Biden began his first year in office promising to be a unifying President. But he ended 
his first year by losing a major decision at the Supreme Court, a policy that would’ve 
destroyed millions of Americans’ healthcare freedoms. 
  
Americans deserve better than a President who seeks to put them out of work for not 
obeying his commands, or one that tries to create a two-tiered society based upon 
vaccination status. I will always stand against the divisiveness and tyranny we are 
seeing from this current administration.  
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TWEET: Biden’s losing streak continues 
 

  

  Do you agree with the Supreme Court's ruling?   
  

  Yes  

  

  

  

  No  

  

  

  

  

Submit survey to sign up for updates on my work in Congress.* 
 

Democrats Attempt Election Takeover 

  
Also, in Washington yesterday, Democrats passed a radical bill seeking to completely 
overthrow our nation’s electoral system. Speaker Pelosi pushed this bill in hopes that 
the Senate will take it up and use its failure to nuke the filibuster. 
  
While the bill passed the House yesterday, Senators deflated talks of ending the 
filibuster. But the problem is that we came dangerously close to federalizing our election 
process right before the midterms. Rather than face voters this November, Democrats 
want to rig election rules in their favor so they can stay in power in perpetuity. 
  
From the House Floor, I stood firmly against Democrats’ efforts yesterday. I told my 
colleagues that  Democrats “assure you that if you put all the control of elections into 
their hands in Washington, they will save democracy for you. It calls to mind the iconic 
Vietnam era phrase: We had to burn the village to save it.” 
  
“America that’s Democrats’ message to you. They will burn your democracy to the 
ground in order to save it.” 
 

https://youtu.be/jCq2t_IsaWQ 

Sincerely, 
 

 

  

Dan Bishop 
Member of Congress 
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